
From:   George Moynihan   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   November 19, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0606-EX-CR-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0606-EX-CR-2021   
Ref. 65508

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to confirm that FAA coordination for the frequency 1010 MHz has been completed.

The FAA coordination report has been uploaded to the ELS for this pending application.

The NG number is: NG T210973

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   
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Partner
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